
 
 

 

F4 Competitor Advisory Memo 
 
№:            CAMF4-2020-010 
Date:   June 8, 2020 
Subject: Honda Racing Line  
 
Honda Performance Development (HPD) would like to remind all new teams and drivers to sign up for the Honda Racing 
Line via the HPD website before the 2020 season begins.  
 
This will ensure that a current account is established which is required for all engine parts purchases either at the track 
or between race events.  
 
Honda Racing Line members receive special pricing on OEM Honda and Acura parts via the program.  
 
For any questions regarding the Honda Racing Line program, please send an email to grmsadmin@hra.com.  
 
Sign up for Honda Racing Line by visiting: https://hpd.honda.com/Racing-Line 
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